
 

Garments with patches 

or appliqués require 

Shatnez testing!! 
 

 

 ז"תשע תשרי
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For more information or for general Shatnez 

questions, please call 1-877-4-SHATNEZ.  

A Babe and Tess children’s sweater with 

patches (shown above), is found to be שעטנז at 

the Boro Park Shatnez Laboratory!!  

These patches contain threads of wool and 

threads of linen. 


